
THURSDAY

It is September 26, and it is Day 2

FROM THE OFFICE:

Orange Shirt Day Ms Hayes and EDDI students will be handing out orange
bracelets starting at 8:30am in the front entrance and during recess.
There will also be an Indigenous Learning Center in the Fish bowl
presented by the grade 9 EDDI class on Monday September 30th during
cycle 2 lunch (Period 4) and period 6. Mme Mercier and Mme Pat will be
there during cycle 1 lunch for the students who would like to visit.

Guidance News: Ms Miller will be doing her Post-Secondary Class Visits for
grade 11s Oct 1st and 2nd. Very important for grads to be at school that
day! Grade 10 Class visits will happen after Jouvence. Also, Open House
season is almost upon us! Come pick up an Open House handout in
Guidance!

Trips: Hey there, grade 11 grads! Due to a little mix-up, we're having another
meeting today at the start of lunchtime in room B201 to discuss the
potential of a magical trip to Walt Disney World in Orlando, Florida! If
you’ve already signed up or are interested in joining the fun, don’t “let it
go” and miss this meeting. Your attendance is a must in order for us to
make this dream a reality!

STUDENT LIFE:

UPCOMING SPORTS/ TEAM INFORMATION:

Grade 7 Girls Volleyball: Tourney today at Lakeside. Early dismissal is at
2:15. Get changed and meet at the front doors to the school for carpool.

Girls Grade 8 Volleyball: Practice today after school.

Bantam Boys Volleyball: The final team list was posted yesterday. Come
and pick up your forms from Ms Sarlos in A208 or A303 a.s.a.p. Practices
have been moved to F-Gym on Monday and Friday mornings at 7:30.

CLUBS:



Don’t forget to stop by the main lobby at recess or lunch to buy your TCBY.
All money goes to the Terry Fox Foundation.

If you see Ms. Averback, make sure to wish her a happy birthday.




